
Good Sam Mallards 

Friday, February 9, 2024 

 

     The business meeting was called to order by President Jerry at the community room 

of Cadence Bank in Hazen. Jean had the opening prayer. Attendees were Bobby & Lisa 

Duckworth, Jerry & Jean Hosto and Lenora Murray. Dave was unable to join us. 

 

      Jean distributed the previous meetings minutes for review. A motion was made to 

accept them as presented; followed by a second. The motion passed. 

 

      Lenora gave the treasury report. A motion to accept the report was received. A 

second was made and the motion carried. 

 

     Old Business: Wished the Duckworth’s a belated Happy Anniversary (Jan.19th)  

 

     The March campout at Willow Beach has been cancelled. We will do a meet and eat 

meeting with details to follow.  

 

     New Business: Arkansas Rally (April 17-21)  Registration forms available on 

www.arkansasgoodsams.org. The Mallard chapter members will serve “breakfast” on 

Wednesday, April 17th. A motion was made to provide two (2) $10.00 door prizes for the 

Rally, followed by a second and the motion was authorized. 

 

     The meeting came to a close. We headed to El Amigo Mexican Restaurant in Hazen 

for delicious and very filling meal. Thankfully we all made it home safely. Severe weather 

with heavy rains and a F-1 tornado at East End had us watching the skies. 
 

Respectfully submitted:    

Jean Hosto 

 

http://www.arkansasgoodsams.org/

